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Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the 
Stars of this week. 

 ‘Star of the Week’ 
Year 1: Max 
Year 2: Isla 
Year 3: Stan  
Year 4: Megan  

 

Harvest Festival – Thursday 4th October – 9am – St Aldhelm Church 
This year, for Harvest Festival, we are supporting Dorchester Food Bank which is 
run from Dorchester Baptist Church.  
The following items are able to be donated to this very worthy cause. Items can be 
brought into school for the next two weeks until Friday 5th October. Thank you in 
advance for all your donations.  
 

Milk (UHT or powdered)  Tins of: 

Cereal  Meat 

Pasta/rice  Fish 

Pasta sauce  Vegetables 

Tea bags  Soup 

Instant coffee  Baked beans 

Instant mashed potato  Fruit 

Sugar  Rice pudding 

Biscuits and snack bars  Sponge pudding 

Toilet rolls and toiletries  Custard 

Jam   
 

 

Reception Class Photo 
The Dorset Echo were in school last week to take a photo of the Reception Class. 
This will then later in the month be in a special ‘First Class’ section of the Dorset 
Echo along with all other local first schools. 

 

Year 4 trip to Hooke Court 
Full details of Year 4’s trip to Hooke Court in April 2019 has today been emailed to 
parents. If you have any queries that you wish to know the answer to or would like a 
payment card, please speak to the staff in the office. 
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Pupil Premium Allowance  - £100 
A brief reminder that if you think you are entitled to Pupil Premium for your child, 
please can you apply as soon as possible to ensure that you receive the full 
allowance. The £100 allowance can then be spent as you wish on clubs, Hooke 
Court, music lessons, trips and school uniform. 
If anyone needs help with the application or needs access to a computer, please let 
us know.  

 

School Play – Download 
 If you have previously ordered a download of the school play, a letter giving full 
information has been sent home to parents today. Children that have left school 
have had the information sent in the post to them today. 

 

Diary Dates 
Diary dates for this academic year will be with parents by the end of this week.  
All the dates will also be on the school website, under the heading ‘calendar’ on the 
main page. This includes Celebration Assemblies, May Day Celebrations and 
Sports Day to name just a few!! Please remember that all dates are subject to 
change. 

 

PTFA News 
We’re thinking Christmas already! 
Your PTFA are already hard at work making sure that there are 
plenty of exciting fund-raising events this term including the 
Christmas Fair which will be on Friday 7 December straight after 
school. So please put the date in your calendar. This half term 
your children will also be designing their own Christmas cards again. You’ll be able 
to order and have them delivered in November.  

 

Data Collection Forms 
Thank you to everyone that has so far returned their data collection forms. If you 
have not done so yet, we would be grateful if they could be with the school office by 
this Friday at the latest.  

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we have a child in school who has a 
very severe nut allergy. Please ensure that all lunches and snacks 
do not contain nuts. Thank you for your help. 

 


